
From: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: SC Flood Fundscfloodfund@yourfoundation.org

Date: 2/1/2016 3:35:50 PM
Subject: RE: Check

Hi Holly,
 
Thanks for the questions.  My answers follow:
 
-           She is happy to do a photo shoot with donors.  Let us know of potential opportunities.      
-           Nicole said she has not heard back from you on a photo op with Physician’s Care, but she is still willing 
to do one with them.  Please let us know when this can be done.    
 
            The easiest approach will be to secure dates/times when the Governor is available.  We can contact 
donors and coordinate photo sessions at the Statehouse or area of damage/rebuild.
 

-           And, she would like to visit a site where homes are being rebuilt/repaired with One SC funds.  Is that 
possible anytime soon?
 
I believe that there will be some ‘housewarming’ opportunities beginning on February 15th.  We will 
also contact our Round One grantees and our Round Two ‘house in the box’ grant recipients 
 
to secure dates that furnishings and families will be moved into their homes. (Dana, would you help 
with this project?  Thank you!)
 
           

Cheers!
 
JoAnn Turnquist
 
President & CEO
 

Central Carolina Community Foundation
 
2711 Middleburg Drive, Suite 213  I  Columbia, SC 29204 
 
803.978.7823 (O)  I  803.799.6663 I   joann@yourfoundation.org

The Opposite of Spoiled

Join Ron Lieber, New York Times columnist and author of The Opposite of Spoiled, on February 2 as he speaks to 
Midlands families about the raising financially smart and generous children. The event is free but registration is 
requested at www.yourfoundation.org/RonLieber.
 

Learn more:
 

www.yourfoundation.org

            

 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 2:31 PM
 
To: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>
 
Cc: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>
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Subject: RE: Check
 
I’ve left you a message.  Just wanted to follow up on a few things. 
 

-          She is happy to do a photo shoot with donors.  Let us know of potential opportunities. 
-          Nicole said she has not heard back from you on a photo op with Physician’s Care, but she is still willing to do 

one with them.  Please let us know when this can be done.    
-          And, she would like to visit a site where homes are being rebuilt/repaired with One SC funds.  Is that possible 

anytime soon?
 
Thanks, Holly   
 
From: JoAnn Turnquist [mailto:JoAnn@yourfoundation.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 11:49 AM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: SC Flood Fund
 
Subject: Re: Check
 
Wonderful news Holly!
 
Perhaps we can schedule a series of photo shoots with the Governor and donors sometime in February - Valentine's 
Day month...
 
"Heartfelt" thanks
We love SC
Bighearted folks
 
Thanks!

JoAnn Turnquist
Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2016, at 11:37 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Dana,  I have a $100,000 check from First Quality for One SC.  Can someone come pick it up? 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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